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Monthly Legislation Update September
2018

Click here for a round up of legislation
gazetted in September 2018.
 

The Importance of Registering a Trademark and How To
Protect Your Mark - Part II
As part of a two part series our IP team discusses the do’s and
don’ts of trademarks in Kenya. In this second our team discusses
the consequences of not using your registered trademark; possible
options to permit others to use your mark either through licensing
or sale; and guarding against dilution of your mark.
 
If you would like to read more click here or contact
Peter Hime            PHime@kapstrat.com
Patrick Ikimire      PIkimire@kapstrat.com

 

 

 

This bulletin is not intended to offer professional advice and you should not act upon the matters referred to in it without taking specific advice. It is not
intended to create, and receipt of it does not constitute, a lawyer-client relationship. These regular bulletins provide incisive commentary on recent legal
developments. If you have any comments on the bulletin, would like to receive further details on the subject matter or would like to stop receiving such
communications from us, please send an email to KS@kapstrat.com or call your usual point of contact at Kaplan & Stratton.
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